There have been many comings and goings in 2022/23, with councillors Clare Wheeler, Angela Cutbill and Jeffrey Pearce leaving and Wayne Fleming and Nick Clowe joining. 
We would like to say thank you to Clare, Angela and Jeffrey for all their efforts and we warmly welcome Nick and Wayne.

This year we have tried to scale down our aims and ambitions to match our resources. 
We have put on hold the renovation work on Beeston Road Pond and the village survey, but we believe the trod, on Stanfield Road, will be installed in 2023.

The council continues to support local organisations and one way we do that is by funding for the regular cutting of the playing field, which is owned and managed by the Playing Field Charity.

Our website is being revamped with much of the work done behind the scenes.

We continue to share a SAM2 sign to encourage drivers to slow down through our village.

This year the council have setup a working party, made up of councillors and non-councillors, to investigate the options open to the council in regard to the Old Primary School Sites.

A huge thank you to all our supporters, District and County Councillors who help guide us and keep us informed, members of the public who join our meetings to raise important issues and who bring ideas to the table and to all our councillors and volunteers who give their time.




